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I highly OPPOSE this bill! Oregonians, just like all citizens of the United States of 

America, have rights under the constitution. We oppose this HB and oppose the 

unconstitutional measure 114 as it directly violates our rights. The people elected to 

serve this state in government, both statewide and federally, work for WE THE 

PEOPLE! You are public servants, not public dictators to continue a tyrannical grip on 

this state. Vote NO on this bill. Thank you.  


